
21-04 The Fry Spot, LLC 
d/b/a The Fry Spot 
3127 N. Prospect Rd. 
Requesting: Class G-B (beer & wine only restaurant) 

Cierra Sargent, Owner, and Jeremy Sargent, Chef, presented a Site Application for a Class G-B (beer and 
wine only restaurant) Liquor License at 3127 N. Prospect. 

In discussion with Chairman O'Brien, Ms. Sargent gave a brief overview of the proposed menu items for 
their new restaurant. She referred to their menu that was provided and she explained they would 
provide a variety of different loaded fry concepts such as lobster, shrimp & chicken alfredo, chili & 
cheese, etc. 

Mr. Sargent reported he had been a chef for the past 17 years and he noted several different local chefs 
with whom he had worked. With respect to liquor, he explained wine always paired well with pasta and 
seafood, so they felt it would compliment their menu. 

During more discussion, Mr. Sargent clarified that due to COVID-19 pandemic, they had planned to use 
bottled beer and wine only. He said their hours of operation were from 11:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday thru Saturday. 

In response to a question from Commissioner Coates, Mr. Sargent reported they had planned to be 
open for business on May 25th. 

Mr. Matt Hume, Property Manager, spoke in favor of the request for site approval. He said he felt the 
new restaurant would be good fit for this location. 

Hearing no more comments or questions, Chairman O'Brien called for the motion. 

Commissioner Morris moved to recommend approval of the Site Application for a Class G-B (beer and 
wine only restaurant) Liquor License at 3127 N. Prospect; seconded by Commissioner Coates. 

Approved by roll call vote: 
Yeas: Coates, Morris, O'Brien, Spears, Winkler - 5; 
Nays: None; 
Abstention: None. 


